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From: Wood, Jon

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 2:12 PM

To: Douglass, James

Cc: Baumgartner, Carol

Subject: FW: CDX DCI Data Submission Transmitted to OPP

Attachments: CoR_DCI_AMVAC CHEMICAL CORPORATION_771077.pdf; 20200807 DCPA Registration Review

Reports_GDCI-078701-1140 (DCPA).pdf

Hi James,

We have encountered problems with the CDX Portal submissions as we have attempted (since last
Friday) to submit two Dacthal studies. Apparently CDX will only accept the transmittal letter (courtesy
copy attached here) and not the two GL studies. We contacted CDX support and the problem relates to
our previous submission of several waiver requests from 22-Feb-2018 that was submitted properly (per
attached CDX report and email below) but was apparently not properly pulled down into EPA's system,
creating a sort of portal log jam.

So, I am hoping that you can free the jam by pulling down the 22-Feb-2018 submission and thereby make
it possible for us to complete our 07-Aug-2020 submission of two GL studies. My concern is that EPA
reviewers have not actually seen the waivers submitted over two years ago!

If you also happen to encounter issues retrieving waivers or studies, please let me know if you would like
me to email pdfs directly to your attention.

Thanks and contact me if you have questions or need additional information.

Stay safel

Jou

Office: (949) 221-6109
Mobile: (714) 651-7541

From: helpdesk@epacdx.net <helpdesk@epacdx.net>

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 9:48 AM

To: Rodriguez, Eileen <EileenR@amvac-chemical.com>

Cc: Rodriguez, Eileen <EileenR@amvac-chemical.com>; OHara, Briande <BriandeO@amvac-chemical.com>
Subject: CDX DCI Data Submission Transmitted to OPP

Your Data Submission (GDCI-078701-1140) has been successfully transmitted to OPP and is awaiting processing. Your
tracking number is CDX_DCI_2018_000167.

Company Name: AMVAC CHEMICAL CORPORATION
Company Number: 5481



If you have questions concerning this message, you may contact the CDX Help Desk by email at helpdesk@epacdx.net or
by calling the CDX Technical Support Staff through our toll free telephone support on (888) 890-1995 between Monday
through Friday from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm EST/EDT. For International callers, the CDX Help Desk can also be reached at
(970) 494-5500.

CDX Homepage
https://cdx.epa.gov

United States Environmental Protection Agency - Central Data Exchange



